Totowa Borough Public Schools

MEMORIAL SCHOOL
"Where Little People Learn Big Things”
294 Totowa Road, Totowa, NJ 07512
Phone: 973-956-0010 Fax: 973-553-2257 E-Mail: Joseph.Compel@totowa.k12.nj.us
www.totowa.k12.nj.us

Joseph Compe! Patricia Capitelli
Principal Superintendent of Schools

March 27, 2018
Dear Parents and Guardians:

Money will be collected for the Recess/Snack Milk Program on Wednesday,
March 28, 2018, for a fifty-one (51) day period — Monday, April 9" through Tuesday,
June 20", 2018.

You are reminded to please:
1. Submit the exact amount of money ($33.15 - $.65 per half-pint per

day)

2. Complete the information on the bottom of this form regarding your
child’s name and homeroom number.

3. Indicate your preference of non-fat chocolate, skim or
1% white milk.

4. Please make your check payable to Totowa Board of Education
Cafeteria Account. If you will be paying through the online Pay For
It account, please make your milk selection below and check off Pay
For It.

5. Put the completed form along with your remittance in an envelope
labeled with your child’s name, homeroom and SNACK MILK
written on the envelope.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.

Sincerely,

oseph/Compel, Principal

Memorial School

CUT HERE-5 Days

Name:

Teacher's Name: Homeroom #

Please Circle One:
Non-Fat Chocolate Milk Skim Milk 1% White Milk

Total Enclosed Cash Check Pay For It




